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September 27, 2024 

Laura Selanders, President 

Canadian Electrical Stewardship Association 

95 Mural Street, 6th Floor, 
Richmond Hill, ON, L4B 3G2 

Re: Rescinding of Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) Plan 

Dear Laura Selanders: 

As per your letter of July 15th, 2024, the Canadian Electrical Stewardship Association (CESA) 

will amalgamate their business with the Electronic Products Recycling Association (EPRA), 

effective October 1, 2024.  You requested that the CESA EPR plan be rescinded effective 

September 30, 2024.  On September 9, 2024, I notified you that in response to this request, I 

intended to rescind your EPR plan effective September 30, 2024. 

By way of this letter, I rescind CESA’s approved plan under Section 6.1 of the Recycling 

Regulation, effective end of day September 30, 2024. 

Please be aware that CESA will still be required to complete the annual reporting 

requirements under your plan until the date of rescinding, and you may wish to coordinate this 

activity with EPRA, if necessary. 

If you disagree with this decision, Division 2 of Part 8 of the Environmental Management Act 

provides for appeal of my decision to the Environmental Appeal Board (EAB). In accordance 

with the Act and with the Environmental Appeal Board Procedures regulation, the EAB must 

receive notice of the appeal no later than 30 days after the date you receive this decision. For 

further information, please contact the Environmental Appeal Board at (250) 387-3464. 
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Thank you for your dedication to recycling and the circular economy in BC, as part of CESA’s 

successful recycling program over the years.  Please advise if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Andreas Wins-Purdy, M.Sc., P.Ag. 

Director, Extended Producer Responsibility, Program Delivery 

Authorizations and Remediation Branch 

Cc:       Tess Rouse, Director, Environmental Policy and Initiatives Branch 

Doug Hill, Executive Director, Authorizations & Remediation Branch 


